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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
REQUEST: Please could you respond by email to the below freedom of Information request regarding the provision of lone worker devices or apps within your Trust.
Your response will help me complete some research required as part of my degree. 
·       How many of your employees are defined as lone workers or high-risk staff?
OUR RESPONSE: I can confirm that the Trust does hold the information you have requested below. However, we are withholding this information as we believe it is exempt under Section 38 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information. Disclosure of the information requested could increase the likelihood of violence and aggression risk to affected staff.
·       Who is your current provider of lone worker devices/apps?
OUR RESPONSE: Reliance High Tech. 
·       How did you procure the service (e.g. tender, direct award, framework)?
OUR RESPONSE: Direct Award.
·       If framework, which framework did you procure through (GCloud, NHS Framework or other)?
OUR RESPONSE: NHS Supply Chain Technology Enabled Care, Electronic Assistive Technology and Lone Worker Devices – 2021/S 000-031857.
·       How many devices/apps do you currently pay for?
OUR RESPONSE: I can confirm that the Trust does hold the information you have requested below. However, we are withholding this information as we believe it is exempt under Section 38 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information. Disclosing the number of devices could increase the likelihood of violence and aggression risk to affected staff.
·       How much are you paying per device/app?
OUR RESPONSE: I can confirm that the Trust holds the information you requested. However, we are withholding the information since we consider the exemption under section 43(2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 applies in this instance. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information.
·       What is the end date for your current contract?
OUR RESPONSE: 30/04/2027.
·       What is the name and job title of the person or persons managing your lone worker devices/apps?
OUR RESPONSE: The Trust’s Security Management Advisor. We are withholding the name of the individual since we consider the exemption under Section 40(2) applies to it, as it constitutes the personal data of the individual.  Section 40(2) is an absolute exemption and, as such, we have not carried a public interest 



